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Roads Capitalisation 
This proposal is to reduce the revenue expenditure in the Council and to increase the capital 
expenditure in roads maintenance.  There will be no impact on protected groups, on the economy or 
on sustainability and on that basis, it is considered that no impact assessment is required. 
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